26 February 2017

TO: IBsters, Wise Fools, AmLit Scholars—

I am sorry for the late notice.

I will not be at school today due to illness. In all three courses we are at similar points in extended writing processes and substitute teachers will not be able to help you along toward the next steps. 

As a result, today’s class meeting will be a quiet work period. 

You may work individually on assignments from any class or read silently. Class time may not be used for collaborative work.

Please be good hosts to your substitute teachers.

We can reschedule any individual meetings upon my return.

Thank you for your co-operation.

See you soon—
Mr Leo




